
 
 
                                        

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

To Gift Aid your donation or, arrange your payments by standing order, please contact our 
Gift Aid Officer, Vincent Burke at ga.olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk or on 0121 422 1573 
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The Parish of Our Lady & St Hubert 

Parish Newsletter 

 

Fourth Sunday of Ordinary Time, 28th – 29th January 2023 

000First  

Saturday 28th     6:00pm First Mass of Sunday 
Bernard and  

Margaret Coyle 

Sunday 29th     10:00am Sunday Mass Marie Thompson RIP 

Monday 30th     No Mass Today 

Tuesday 31st    10:00am St John Bosco Bridget Lynock RIP 

Wednesday 1st        6:00pm Ordinary Time John Sawford 

Thursday 2nd       12noon The Presentation Peter Kalman 

Friday 3rd      
6:00pm Adoration and Benediction 

7:00pm Ordinary Time Maria Garofalo RIP  

Saturday 4th    
10:00am Our Lady on Saturday People of the Parish 

6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Annette Walton RIP 
 

Fifth Sunday of Ordinary Time, 5th February 2023  
000First  

Sunday 5th   10:00am Sunday Mass Marie Thompson RIP 

Offertory Totals for the 8th of January, 2023 

Gift Aid £48.50 Non Gift Aid £182.25 Standing Orders £240 Total £470.75 

There is no second collection this week 

Next week the second collection is for Racial Justice 
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Security: Please ensure that you take care of your own property 

(handbags, phones etc.) always, while at the church. 

In Case of Emergency: please make sure you are aware of the fire 

escape routes. Instructions with a map / diagram are located at 

various points. In the case of an evacuation please gather on the 

grass lawn at the side of the church. 

Parish Census: Census forms are available at the back of the 

church, they need to be handed to Ann Williams, our safeguarding 

officer, to comply with the general data protection rules (GDPR). 

First Holy Communion preparation – for all year 3 children (or 

above), who are to receive their First Holy Communion this 

summer. Every first Saturday we will be following a monthly 

preparation course. Next session is Saturday 4th February 10:30am  

The Warm Hub is now up and running. Thank you to all our 

volunteers who make this possible – though we could always do with 

a few more! There is now also a food pantry available. For a 

subscription of £5 you can collection some of your essential weekly 

shopping. Please go along to the venue to find out more. 

The Parish Visitation: Bishop David Evans, the assistant bishop of 

Archbishop Bernard assigned to oversee the central deaneries of 

the diocese will be visiting the parish next weekend (4th/5th 

February). He will be arriving on Saturday morning and leaving 

Sunday afternoon. On Saturday afternoon from 2:30pm we will be 

hosting an afternoon tea in the conference room to give people an 

opportunity to meet with the bishop. I have asked (invited!) a 

number of parishioners who are actively involved in the life of the 

parish to attend – so as to ensure that the various activities and 

events on the parish calendar are properly represented – but these 

invitations are not meant to be exclusive. Anyone and everyone 

would be most welcome to attend this event especially if you have 

something to share with the bishop – whether it be good or bad! 

Finance Committee Meeting: This Tuesday 31st January at 6pm. 
 



Please Pray for… 

Sick Clergy of the Diocese: Fr Brian Wall, Fr Dominic 

Innamorati SCJ, Fr Edwin Cownley, Fr Fred Sheldon, Fr John 

Baggley, Fr Keith Enston, Fr Paul Haines, Fr Peter Blundell, Fr 

Sean Turley, Mgr Graham Wilkinson, Dcn Mike Walker, & Fr Tony 

Rohan 

The sick of the parish. Evelyn Knight, Teresa Stanley, Pat 

Walsh, Gabrielle O’Grady, Roberta Crowther, Lilly Rogers, Edna 

Edwards, Barbara & Chris O’Brien, John Sawford, Terence Rose, 

Marion King, David Walter, Howard Knight, Barbara Powell, Pat 

Rowley, Martin Thomas, Kate Redford, Peter Brewer, Anna 

Cartlidge, Christine Connolly, Jawed Akhter; John Southall; Joe 

O’Grady; Terrance McDonagh; Maureen McCamley; Mary 

McDonagh; Rosa Peck 

The recently deceased: Mary Curran, Grazia Armato, Bernard 

Abbotts, Anthony James Ray; Mary Nicholson 

For those whose anniversary occurs at about this time, 

including: Thomas Devonhurst; Maria de Cristofano; Samuel Cole; 

Mary McGarrity; David Mary, Neil Oliver; Samuel Calder; Martin 

Casey, Christina Finney; Margaret Sheppard; Fr. Waddeup SCJ; 

Martyr Parkyn; Cuban & Jda Wall; Peter Wallace; Steve Tourt, 

Thomas Bradly; Arthur Joseph Hartwell, Joseph Naylon; William 

Seery; Charles Evans; Lucy McNullty; Mary Oliver; Reginald 

Bethel; Sarah Thomas; Raymond Chilton; Cissie Kelly; Maisie 

Gallagher; Patrick O’Neil; Leslie Jones; Elizabeth Fell; Thomas 

Duffy; Kath Neary; Barbara Jarvis; Emily Shepherd; Elizabeth 

Fell; Eileen Houghton; Janet Potter; Muriel Marie House; 

Margaret Kelly; Ian Whyte; Monica Stark; John & Kath O’Grady; 

Carmel Hemming; Melvyn Kirk; Barbara Ann Mason; Michelle 

O’Connor; Stefania Lachowski 



 
 

 

T
h
is 

W
a
rm

 
W

e
lcom

e
 
initia

tive
 
is 

now
 
up 

a
nd

 
running 

Ple
a
se

 
pop 

a
long 

if 
y
ou 

ne
e
d
 

som
e
 w

a
rm

 com
pa

ny
 in a

 w
a
rm

 room
 w

ith
 

a
 w

a
rm

 d
rink

. Ple
a
se

 pop a
long a

lso if y
ou 

w
ould

 lik
e
 to a

ssist w
ith

 running th
is ne

w
 

e
x
citing outre

a
ch

 initia
tive

. V
olunte

e
rs a

re
 

re
quire

d
 
on 

M
ond

a
y
s, 

W
e
d
ne

sd
a
y
s 

a
nd

 

F
rid

a
y
s from

 1
0
a
m
 to 4

pm
 e

a
ch

 w
e
e
k. 

 


